
 
 
 
 

I just want to congratulate Lance and Heather for their re-election, and 
Lance for his election as Council President. 
 
I also wasn’t to say thank you to everyone who is involved in local 
government, including the people who are here today, and also our 
dedicated staff.   The most rewarding and enjoyable part of this job is 
working with people who share the goal of making our town better.  I 
look forward to doing it again for at least another year!  Thanks! Happy 
New Year! 
 


